
Matter 7.12 

Whether Historic England’s representations were followed regarding NH13: 

Historic England’s original representation had been largely incorporated; however one suggestion 

was mistakenly overlooked.  This has now been incorporated. The amendments have not been 

referred back to Historic England for further advice. 

However the suggestion to be clear about the Council’s preferences for preservation in situ has been 

incorporated within the supporting text, rather than within the policy. 

 


